
Frequently Asked Questions - Docklands Primary School

How will the children get to class after the morning sessions?
We will work with the school and walk the kids back in time for them to start their morning class.

Do you run on pupil free/curriculum days?
We only run on the days schools are open for students

Where does the program run?
The program runs in the school gymnasium

Do parents need to attend?
No. We meet the kids in the gymnasium (we collect preps from their class) and mark our roll to make sure
everyone is in attendance.

For the morning program parents can drop their kids off to our coach and then they can leave.

Can I get a refund or credit if my child is sick?
Credits and/or refunds are only offered if Kelly Sports is unable to run the session as advertised. For
serious medical conditions, you contact Shane Oliver to discuss your situation.

Does my child need to wear a sports uniform?
No. Children can participate in what they wear to school that day.

What does my child need to bring?
A drink bottle and snack is suggested

Do you have behavior standards?
Yes we do. Children are expected to follow the coaches instructions and respect the other children in the
program. It is expected that children respect each other's personal space and not bully others. If a child
regularly does not meet our behavior standards, we will discuss the situation with their parent/carer and
come up with an appropriate course of action.

Statement of commitment to child safety
All children who come to Kelly Sports have a right to feel and be safe. The welfare of the children in our
care will always be our first priority and we have a zero tolerance to child abuse. We aim to create a child
safe and child friendly environment where children feel safe and have fun.

This policy was developed in collaboration with all our staff, volunteers and the children who use our
services and their parents. It applies to all staff, volunteers, children and individuals involved in our
organization.


